
 

 

 

 
ATTENTION: 

 

Fire Ban In Effect On HWFN 
 

Effective:  May 5, 2025 
 

• All fires have been prohibited on Hollow Water First 
Nation lands until further notice. 

 

Due to the high winds and dry conditions, a fire ban is 
effective immediately on all Hollow Water First Nation 
lands.   
 
This includes the following: 
 

• No open fires, including in approved fire pits; 
• No discharging of fireworks; 
• Motorized backcountry travel, including ATV’s and 

other off-road vehicles, is prohibited.  
 
 


